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I have received and read the St. Eugeneôs Primary School newsletter of  8.12.17 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
It was lovely to see so many of you at our Christmas Carol Service and 
the Nativity productions this week. Your child will be having a Christmas 
party in school next week. The children can wear their own clothes all 
day on the day of their party, dates are overleaf. 
Best wishes,   
Mrs Smith (Head of School) 

Our school website address: www.steugene.camden.sch.uk 

Go shine in 
the world  

A reminderé We are delighted when parents make appointments with class teachers 
to look at their childrenôs work. Do make an appointment with your childôs class teacher 
if there is anything you would like to discuss. If you are worried about  something, see 
us straight away. Donôt let a little worry turn in to a big oneé You can also pop in to tell 
us good news. It helps to keep us going with a smile :) 

A Wriggly Nativityé 
The Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children were 
super stars this week as they acted, danced and 
sang so beautifully, to tell us the story of Jesusô 
birth.  Thank-you very much and well done to the 
teachers and the children for such a wonderful 
production!   


